From: John Kelly

Sent: Thursday, 21 December 2023 3:38 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Stadium proposed for Hobart Docks area .

You don't often get email fro_ Learn why this is important

| am a Tasmanian Grandfather, and totally oppose the building of such a stadium !

| have always backed a future Tasmanian AFL team, in fact i have a formal document thanking me for
pledging to help finance such a team.

But Tasmania desperately needs serious financial support, Statewide , in the basic fields of Medicine , and
Education .

Tasmania has no foreseeable hope of having such funds, if it commits to this shocking cost of such a limited-
purpose stadium .

Tasmania does not deserve to be paralysed, financially , because of the narrow interests of the AFL !

Yours faithfully ,
John KELLY,





